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I believe all people should go through a background check before purchasing or 

possessing a gun, and ghost guns circumvent this proven safety precaution. 

 

Ghost guns are showing up more and more in criminal activity - we must restrict their 

availability and use. 

 

We know that more gun laws mean fewer gun deaths. These laws work. 


